
Newsletter # 3: March 17, 2008

Hotel Information

Dear Workshop Participant:

Thanks to all of you who have registered and sent your abstracts and/or papers. For planning
purposes I would appreciate receiving confirmation of your attendance to the workshop by Friday
March 21.

More importantly, I have booked two hotels for the workshop. The majority of you (14
people) will be staying at the Waterloo Inn, the rest at the Comfort Inn. The Cut-off Date set
by the Hotels for accepting reservations for PEB2008 is 4 pm Friday March 28, 2008 after
which they will release the rooms for general bookings. Hotels are almost full as there are several
conferences at the end of April in Waterloo and so difficult to find rooms outside the ones booked
for PEB2008. If you would like me to make your hotel reservation please send me an email with
your travel dates no later than 6 pm Thursday March 27.

For those that have not yet registered, I can do so for you, otherwise please register through the
PEB2008 webpage (the registration tab is on the second tab line of the home page):

http://www.wlu.ca/sbe/gallego/PEB2008/.

I will be making copies of the papers for all participants and would appreciate receiving your
papers no later than March 28.

If you have a question or if I can be of any assistance, please feel free to contact me via email
(mgallego@wlu.ca) or by phone and voice mail (519-884-0170 x 2635#).

The other members of the scientific committee, Norman Schofield and Philippe De Donder, join
me in thanking you for your participation and looking forward to seeing you in April.

Warm regards,

Maria Gallego
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